
Annual Meeting Minutes – May 
 
Cheryl Dewald (President) called the meeting to order at 1:35 pm 

Missing from the Board were Sandi Charles, Lisa Davie, and Jerry Stutz.  Their absences were excused. 

Rules for the annual meeting were read and approved. 

Minutes from the 2021 Annual Meeting were approved (Rachael Brown/ Bob Shea) 

Reports were read from the officers. 

• National Dues will be increasing to $15 for adult bowlers.  This means $24 for adult bowlers and 
$23 for those in senior leagues.  Local dues will stay at $9. ($8 for seniors)  Youth fees did not 
change 

• All taxes have been filed to include 990, State taxes were paid in January, and the 941 quarterly 
reports. 

• December 3rd 2022, is the annual banquet at Dead Fish Grill in Belton.  Tickets will be $20. 
• Youth bowlers want to see more youth driven tournaments and asked the centers to have 

different league formats and possibly offering night leagues versus mornings.  
• Womens Tournament will merge to one division.  We will be merging the singles to have 2 

divisions based on averages, higher average is required to bowl scratch.  We will continue with 
youth tournament as a singles event open to any USBC member. 

VOTING - _31 voting members in attendance 

A. Cheryl Dewald was retained as President and was voted in my acclimation.   
(Rachael Brown/Alice Niles) 

B. Directors Elected:  Jerry Stutz, Jeff Vanecek, and Cookie Reddock. 
C. Jen Morgan motioned, and Cookie Reddock seconded for destroying the ballots.  

Open Forum 

• Liz Romero thanked the board for snacks and planning of the league officers luncheon. 
• Liz voiced concerns about the changing of the awards and asked for additional input from 

attendees. 
• Rullie Haywood thanked the board, that if anyone hears people complain tell them to reach out 

to the board or have them attend the meeting.  
• Loretta Shatto – says youth need awards for motivation. 
• Alice Niles – wants more senior awards then the new plan. 
• Rachael Brown – need better youth awards, the youth voted to remove patches  
• Asked for balance sheet to be posted on website. 

Announcements 

• Tournament of Champions – May 15th to include the youth – 1 pm at Phantom Warrior Lanes 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 3:46 pm. 


